Albany UUs interested in UUA General Assembly 2017
General Assembly is the annual meeting of our Unitarian Universalist Association. Attendees worship, witness, learn, connect, and make policy for the Association through democratic process. Anyone may attend; congregations determine their voting delegates. The 2017 General Assembly will be June 21-25 in New Orleans, Louisiana with the theme Resist and Rejoice!  Additional information is available on the GA website.
1. I want to participate!
a. ____ as an on-site delegate representing Albany UU in New Orleans
b. ____ as an off-site delegate in Albany
c. ____ as a non-voting participant in New Orleans
d. ____ to participate in Youth Caucus (grades 9-12)
2.  Why do you want to attend GA?  What do you hope to accomplish or bring back to FUUSA?
3.  How are you willing to prepare to be a delegate?  Check all that apply: 
a. ____ Attend a preparatory meeting at FUUSA
b. ____ Participate in a UUA webinar

c. ____ Read materials on the GA website and help others interpret them

4.  How are you be willing to share your GA delegate experience? Check all that apply: 
a. ____ Write a short paragraph about my GA experience for Windows

b. ____ Help plan or speak in a summer Sunday service
d. ____ Help work on the UU Connections Team (Denominational Affairs)
5.   General Assembly runs from Wednesday June 21 through Sunday June 25. 
a. ____ I plan to attend the entire time

b. ____ I plan to attend part of the time, from ______ to ______.  

6.   If you are requesting Albany UU support for registration to attend 2017 General Assembly, what is your expected registration fee? ________ 
Delegates will still need to pay for housing, transportation and meals.

7.  Are you planning to attend with someone else?  If so, please list their name(s).
8.  If there is interest from youth, are you willing to serve as an Adult Sponsor (chaperone, must be age 25 or older)? 
Name:

To help us put together the contact list for GA delegates and attendees:
E-mail:

Mobile phone:
Thank you – please e-mail to registration@albanyuu.org or return paper copy to the Albany UU office.
